Alexander Hamilton Estate Grange and Other Sites
Special Resource Study
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U.S. Department of the Interior

You’re invited to a public meeting!

The Denver Service Center of the National Park Service is pleased to announce the beginning of the
Alexander Hamilton Estate Grange and Other Sites Special Resource Study. The National Park service is
congressionally mandated to conduct this study regarding Estate Grange and Other Sites on St. Croix that
are associated with Alexander Hamilton’s childhood. The study team will evaluate the feasibility of including
the sites in the national park system. The National Park Service will report its findings to Congress.

We invite the public to attend one or both of the public scoping meetings on August 11t and August 12th,
2009. The purpose of the scoping meetings is to inform the community about the study, identify issues, and
obtain community comments, ideas, and opinions. Both meetings will include a short presentation followed
by an informal public scoping period to gather information from the public about Hamilton’s life on St.
Croix. In addition, the public is encouraged to visit the project website for study information and to post
related comments (http://parkplanning.nps.gov/sero).

Tuesday, August 11, 2009 - 6:30 p.m. Wednesday, August 12, 2009 - 6:30 p.m.
Danish West India and Guinea Company Warehouse Rotary West Community Center
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